
OUR IMPRESSIONS FROM BRUSSELS 

We arrived at Brussels Airport  and we were 
very happy to see that the weather was wonder-
ful. A kind teacher gave us a warm welcome!  

The taxi that was booked for us was not there so 
we had to take another taxi (a bit more expen-
sive! ) and after a while we arrived at school. 
Even though we had some problems with the 
student’s accommodation, by late at night final-
ly, all the students were happy with their fami-
lies.  

 

On Monday the 28th of September September we visited the European 
Parliament. It was a great experience for both teachers and students. At 
night we had a nice dinner at school and we returned to the hotel ex-
hausted !  

On Tuesday we had the Erasmus games. A very exciting activity even 
though the organizers didn’t find our country’s flag for the entrance cer-
emony! We had a lot of fun. We had lunch at a tennis club. We returned 
to school for dinner again! However, I have never imagined that French 
fries was a Belgian traditional dish! 

We really enjoyed the concert given by  the school band. 

On Wednesday our team visited the Atomium, an extremely impressive 
attraction in Brussels. In the afternoon we met at school for the Erasmus 
chef contest. Although the school kitchen was quite small for so many 
countries  we enjoyed the event. Our team was awarded the prize for 

the best dessert. Daktyla and Soutzioukos! Yiami! 

Thursday was a very interesting day as we visited the 
Belgian Red Cross and participated in some interactive 
activities. Next visit was at a refugee center. We had a 
nice international dinner at school cooked by students’ 
parents and we tried some of the famous Belgian 
beers. On Friday we said goodbye to our Erasmus 
friends and started our trip back home. Overall, it was 
a nice experience despite the shortcomings. Thank you 
Belgium! 

 

                                                                                                           Diamando Zizirou for the Cyprus team 


